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BWXT Volunteers Support 
Oasis Dufferin Community Centre

This fall, seven of our employees spent the 
morning helping to prepare the food bank 
at Oasis Dufferin Community Centre, an 
organization that has been 
supporting the community since 1994. 

The food bank operates twice a week and 
can provide those in need with two to three 
days’ worth of shelf-stable food, fresh pro-
duce, dairy and other protein. 

From unloading boxes of donated goods 
from delivery trucks, assembling shelving, 
sorting canned and dry goods, and other 
odd jobs, the team from BWXT helped 
speed along the typical Tuesday morning 
setup and food bank volunteers were 
appreciative of the extra hands. 
Oasis Dufferin Community Centre relies on 
help from its routine volunteers and their 
focus is on providing food security and pro-
grams for community members. 

Through our corporate giving program, 
BWXT recently provided a donation to Oasis 
Dufferin Community Centre to assist with 
the purchase of personal hygiene products 

for the food bank. This is a type of good that 
is not often donated and therefore more 
difficult for the food bank to source for 
community members. 

To learn more about Oasis Dufferin 
Community Centre, visit their website at
www.oasisdufferin.org/.

PHONE:

EMAIL:

ONLINE:

.................................................

855-696-9588
questions@bwxt.com
nec.bwxt.com

We want to hear from you!

CONTACT US:

Read Our Indigenous 
Relations Roadmap

We aspire to be a trusted partner 
to Indigenous Peoples, 

Communities, Nations, and 
Businesses and to be a leader in 

Indigenous Truth and 
Reconciliation across BWXT. 

To support this goal, we 
partnered with Creative Fire to 

develop an Indigenous Relations 
Roadmap. To read our

 Indigenous Relations Roadmap, 
visit nec.bwxt.com. 

1025 Lansdowne Avenue
Toronto, Ontario M6H 3Z6
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Join Our Community Liaison Committee!

  

Local citizens and representatives of community organizations are invited to apply to 
BWXT’s Peterborough Community Liaison Committee. 

What is the Community Liaison Committee?
•	 The Community Liaison Committee is a forum for the exchange of information 

between BWXT and members of the community and community organizations near 
our facility at 1160 Monaghan Road.

•	 As part of this volunteer committee, community members and representatives of 
organizations have the opportunity to raise questions or concerns and help BWXT 
identify opportunities to improve outreach efforts. 

•	 The Community Liaison Committee meets 3-4 times per year in the evenings and 
members will be provided an orientation session and tour.

How Do I Apply?
•	 The application is available on our website at nec.bwxt.com or by scanning the QR code. 
•	 The application can be returned via mail or email. 
•	 The deadline to apply is December 13, 2024. 
•	 New members will be notified in early 2025.

Questions? Contact Us!
Email: questions@bwxt.com
Phone: 1.855.696.9588.

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) is Canada’s nuclear regulator. 

Because we handle natural uranium pellets and natural uranium powder, BWXT’s Peterborough and 
Toronto facilities are licensed by the CNSC. We are subject to regulatory inspections and audits.

Each year, we submit an Annual Compliance Report (ACR) to the CNSC to demonstrate that BWXT 
has successfully met the requirements of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act and our Class IB Nuclear 
Fuel Facility Operating Licence. These Annual Compliance Reports are available at nec.bwxt.com.

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission’s Annual Public Meeting

The CNSC holds an annual public meeting where they report on regulatory compliance for BWXT and 
other licensees. At the meeting, CNSC Staff will present their annual Regulatory Oversight Report for 
BWXT’s Class IB Nuclear Fuel Facility Operating Licence.

This meeting is typically scheduled for the end of the year. In July, the CNSC published a revised 
notice, outlining the date for this public meeting has been changed to February 26, 2025.

More information about this meeting can be found on our website at nec.bwxt.com, on the CNSC’s 
website at www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca, or by scanning the QR code.

At BWXT NEC in Toronto, our employees manufacture ceramic pellets from natural uranium 
dioxide powder. After pressing, baking, grinding and inspecting the pellets, we send them to 
our Peterborough facility where they are placed in CANDU® fuel bundles. The fuel bundles 
are then sent to Ontario Power Generation’s Darlington and Pickering Nuclear Generating 
Stations.Our Peterborough and Toronto facilities are licensed by Canada’s nuclear regulator, 
the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC).

About 40 people work for BWXT  NEC in Toronto in high value manufacturing positions, 
engineering, and operations support. This site produces the fuel needed to power 1 in 4 
homes and businesses in Ontario with greenhouse gas emissions-free, affordable electricity!
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About BWXT NEC in Toronto


